
1

Lydia Campbell

From: Lydia (City of Saint Paul) <support@saintpaul.zendesk.com>
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 3:45 PM
To: Lydia Campbell
Subject: RE: 1110 Woodbridge St, St. Paul, Minnesota, 55117 Please Adjust Assessment Amount

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 

fwd 

 

On Thu, February 22 at 9:10, Butterfield, Lindsay (CI-StPaul) wrote:  

  

Reduction complete 

  

  

Lindsay Butterfield 

Office of Financial Services - Assessments 

700 City Hall 

15 West Kellogg Boulevard 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Lindsay.butterfield@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

651-266-6343 
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From: Lydia (City of Saint Paul) <support@saintpaul.zendesk.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 2:14 PM 

To: Lindsay Butterfield <Lindsay.Butterfield@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Tanya Panzer <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; 

Lynn Rolf <Lynn.Rolf@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: 1110 Woodbridge St, St. Paul, Minnesota, 55117 Please Adjust Assessment Amount 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

Hello Lindsay, 

Please remove/reduce the following assessment from the billing period:  Quarter 4 (October - December), 2023  

Original Assessment: $133.87  

Reduction Amount: $17.47 

New Assessment: $116.40 

Reason for Removal: PO paid the garbage bill for Quarter 4, 2023 on time to the hauler (WM). However, WM 

applied the payment to the wrong account. WM is giving PO a refund, but only for base amount, despite PO having 

to pay a late fee included in the assessment. I am requesting removal of only the late fee amount. 

Thank you, 

Lydia Campbell 




